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JOGES  

Some positive notes from JOGES.  With the Social Distancing less kids are getting sick. 

Kids seem to be participating in art class more than last year.  Teachers are planning on 

starting tutoring in November.  With the bus routes being so long it will take some 

creative scheduling and transportation to get kids home after tutoring.  It's been a 

challenging start to the school year but most students are working hard and coming to 

school everyday. 

ZLES 

Ms. Daub has started after school tutoring for some students at ZLES. The students at 

ZLES have been really good with the mask mandates. Most students are keeping their 

masks on with very little complaining.  Going into this year the younger students were 

expected to be the toughest group to keep their masks on. 

 GMSHS 

With all the tragedy in the village the high school’s attendance has remained better than 

we expected.  Losing someone from our staff that was a part of the grizzly family was 

hard on a lot of staff and students.  The high school students had their own memorial 

send off for our recently passed staff member.  With the many different distractions from 

academics has made it tougher than normal for the GMSHS staff and students. 


